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Vermont's Climate Action Office Asks for Public Input on Federal Funding Opportunity for Climate Solutions

Montpelier, VT – The Agency of Natural Resources’ Climate Action Office will host virtual public forums to discuss a one-time opportunity for Vermont to access federal funding through the Climate Pollution Reduction Grant program, a component of the Inflation Reduction Act. Vermonters are invited to learn about climate actions eligible for this funding.
Attendees will be invited to share their comments on how this funding can best help Vermonters, businesses, and communities reduce emissions and meet our shared climate goals. Vermonters can also weigh in by emailing anr.cao@vermont.gov.
Register to attend Vermont’s Opportunity for Federal Climate Funding virtual forum via Zoom to learn more and share your perspective. Two dates are offered:
1. December 11 from 5:30–7:00 pm
1. December 12 from 11:30 am–1:00 pm 
To develop the preliminary climate action categories that will be discussed at these forums, the Climate Action Office reviewed the Climate Action Plan and prioritized how to build on and align with climate solutions being carried out across state government. The Plan outlines multiple pathways for Vermont to meet its emissions reduction targets, as required by the Global Warming Solutions Act (2020). The Plan also outlines actions to enhance the resilience of Vermont communities and ecosystems against the harmful impacts of climate change such as flooding and heat waves. 
“Vermont has made significant strides towards meeting our 2025 and 2030 climate targets,” said Jane Lazorchak who leads Vermont’s Climate Action Office. “Additional resources would help us further invest in solutions we know are impactful, explore new innovative solutions, and to address areas that have not seen much progress to date.”
Using input from the public, Vermont will apply to fund projects and actions that will result in a meaningful decline in climate pollution. The grant will focus on climate solutions that do not yet have an adequate source of funding but are critical to reducing Vermont’s climate pollution. Actions that have additional benefits for resilient, healthy, livable communities will be emphasized. 
Learn more about the Vermont Climate Action Office.  
If you need reasonable accommodation or accessibility to participate in this event, please contact Sophi Veltrop at sophi.veltrop@vermont.gov or 802-522-9555. Requests must be made at least two weeks prior to the date of the event.
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Help raise money for Vermonters impacted by flood damage and show your Vermont pride with Vermont Strong and Tough Too license plates and socks. Click here to purchase your Vermont Strong gear or visit DMV.Vermont.gov/VermontStrong23. Impacted Vermonters can find resources and referrals by visiting Vermont.Gov/Flood.

